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April 24,2014

Scerctary Foxx

United States Department of T ransportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington. DC 20590

Dear Scerctary Foxx:

Fam writing to affirm the commitment of the Baltimore City Department of ‘Transportation to mecet the
matching fund obligations as deseribed in our application for TIGER VI tunding of the Hanover Strect
Bridge Replacement Study (HSBRS). The City is committed to providing $600,000 of County

Transportation Bond funds as well as $100.000 in Traftic Impact Study tunds in support of the project.

I'he HSBRS will establish a framework for the City™s investment in transportation. cducation. recreation.,
regional competitiveness. and cconomic development within the communitics of South Baltimore. The
Baltimore City Department of Transportation (DOT) has over the past five ycars completed toundational
studics tor tratfic management in the impact zone of the Hanover Street Bridge. Within the project limits.
HSBRS will:

e Study capacity. satety. lane use controls. roundabouts. pedestrian and bicycle accommodations

e A ncw bridge would ensure safe passage along the Hanover Strect corridor tor decades.

e This is a crucial link for local and regional users. It is important for local users traveling between
Cherry Hill and points south. Federal Hill/Downtown Baltimore and points north. and 1-95. This
is also a vital route for regional commerce and Baltimore’'s booming ports.

e The cnhanced bridge would improve connectivity between existing transit services including
MTA bus. Light Rail. Charm City Circulator. and more.

e A multi-modal bridge replacement would link existing and planned bicy cle and pedestrian trail
systems including the Middle Branch arm of the Gwynns Falls. Jonces Falls and Masonville trails.

o ADA-accessible sidewalks would establish a safer and more comfortable pedestrian experience.
A major investment in infrastructure such as the bridge replacement project shows a larger
commitment to the City and its residents. This often fosters more redevelopment and
reinvestment opportunitics,

I would respectfully request that the City of Baltimore™s tunding application for the THISBRS reccive full
consideration. in accordance with established policics and procedures.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely.

Y/

William M. Johnso
Dircctor

cc: Valoric Lacour. DOT
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